*CHRISTMAS WRITING CHALLENGE A

Purbrook Infant School would like to invite all children to take part in this term’s
writing challenge. In order for your child to take part, they must submit their
entry to their class teacher on or before Friday 13 December 2019 and there will
be prizes for the winners in each year group. There will not be a template given
for this challenge as the children are encouraged to use their own creativity.

Theme: To create a non-fiction writing entry about/including a reindeer (e.g.
poster, diagram, instructions, fact file, comparison etc...).

Winners will be announced at the end of the term.

Good luck and we look forward to seeing your entries!




